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KINGSTEIGNTON TOWN COUNCIL
FINANCE MINUTES

Minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 18 April 2018 at the Community Hall, Rydon Road, Kingsteignton at 7.00 pm
Present:

Chairman of the Committee:  Councillor D Rollason

Councillors:  C Meathrel, D Rollason, B Thorne, G Wickham
Councillors: Ex Officio:  Councillors R Peart and B Austen
Town Clerk:  Mrs C Lakin
Mr Graham Austin, Head of SME South West, Barclays Bank

Mr Michael Watts, Community Banking Director, Barclays Bank

Cllr Rollason welcomed Mr Austin and Mr Watts from Barclays Bank who were attending the meeting to talk about the changing face of banking.

Mr Austin and Mr Watts talked to the meeting about the future of banking and the rapid growth of digital which is changing customer’s behaviour and expectations.  The growth is in online and mobile banking which means that the footfall in banks has continued to decline and we have responded accordingly be reducing the number of branches on the High Street.  

Mr Austin and Mr Watts provided an update on the latest technology and options available for transacting outside of a physical branch, along with offering top tips on digital education and safety.

Cllr Rollason thanked Mr Austin and Mr Watts for their presentation.

F27/18
To receive apologies for absence and consider if the reason for the absence should be formally approved by the council

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Stevenson was unwell and Cllrs Jones and Dempster who were on annual leave.
F28/18
To receive any Declaration of Interest

There were no declarations of interest
F29/18  
Minutes
The Chairman signed the minutes of the meeting held on 14 March, 2018 which had been agreed at the Full Council meeting 
F30/18
Bills Paid and for Payment

The Bills Paid and for Payment for March were passed to councillors prior to the meeting and the following comments were made:
· On the Lists of Received Mr Stacey to be asked to breakdown payments received for Main Hall, Mary Hall Suite and The Rydon Road.  This would enable councillors to see how each letting room performs.

· Under payment date 16 March, 2018 the payee name should read Kingsteignton Athletic Football Club not “Amateur”

F31/18
Correspondence

· Councillors had been provided with an update from the Big Lottery Funding giving information on how they are changing the way they work in England.

· Thank you letter received from Kingsteignton Library thanking the council for the grant presented to them at the Annual Town Meeting and also from the Elector Fund.

· Thank you letter received from Elizabeth Thompson, Friends of Kingsteignton Library for the grant received from the Town Council

· Thank you letter received from Elizabeth Thompson, Friends of Kingsteignton Library for the funds received from the Elector Fund

· Thank you letter received from Elizabeth Thompson, Kingsteignton-Orbec Twinning Association for the grant received from the Town Council 

· Thank you letter received from Kingsteignton Tennis Club for the grant received from the Town Council

· Thank you letter received from That Food Bank (Teignbridge Homeless Action Today) for the grant received from the Town Council 

The meeting closed at 8 pm

Signed: ………………………………    Dated:……………………….
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